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TAWA PRIMARY SCHOOLS’ CITIZENSHIP AWARDS 
   

1. Purpose of Report  

To ensure funding for the Tawa Primary Schools’ Citizenship Awards.  In March 
2011 the Tawa Community Board agreed to fund these awards on an annual 
basis.  Funding by the community board for the 2012 awards needs to be 
confirmed. 

2. Recommendations 

It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receive the information. 
 
2. Agree to continue funding the Tawa Primary Schools’ Citizenship Awards 

on an annual basis and that they be funded from the Tawa Discretionary 
Fund – C590. 

3. Background 

The Tawa Primary Schools’ Citizenship Awards were first held in 2011.  The 
2012 ceremony will be held on 30 November with the Mayor of Wellington 
presenting the awards to the winners from the six primary schools plus the 
Intermediate. 

The ongoing yearly cost was originally estimated to be around $1075.  The cost 
in 2012 will not exceed that amount and, in fact, may be reduced by $200 if 
sponsorship of book vouchers is gained again. 

Trophies, shield lettering, certificates and photo frames are likely to total $700.  
In addition to that, we have allowed $150 for catering and $200 for book 
vouchers (if sponsorship is not retained), a total of $1050. 
 
 
 
 
Report prepared by:  Malcolm Sparrow, Tawa Community Board Chair 


